MAY 7th IS

This year more than any other, school nutrition professionals really are true heroes! We honor them for preparing healthy meals for students, adhering to nutrition standards, navigating student food allergies and offering service with a smile.

THANK YOU FOR ALL YOU DO!





We honor and appreciate all our Food Service Staff. We have 46 amazing, hard working, dedicated people working in our kitchens throughout the District.



FRESH, **NUTRITIOUS**, & INNOVATI

WARREN COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT

USDA Extends Free Meal Program

The USDA announced extended meal flexibilities, enabling students access to free, nutritious meals through June 2022. Our continued commitment to you, your students and staff is very important to us. Our team is dedicated to providing quality food and service, and we know this is possible through your support and commitment. Thank you for allowing us to be part of your community and daily operations, we look forward to serving you!

Teacher Appreciation Week

MAY 3 - MAY 7, 2021



As your school's food service provider, we believe it is our responsibility to provide nutritious meals and partner with you to educate students on the importance of making healthy decisions. Principals and teachers play a key role in every student's growth and development. Without you, we could not effectively do our job.

We appreciate the positive impact that principals and teachers have on their students. We are honored to be part of an environment that strives to provide the best service possible to the students. Thanks for the wonderful job you do and allowing us to be part of your team.





FRESH, NUTRITIOUS, & INNOVATIVE





In honor of the Graduates last day of classes, the Food Service Staff provided free cupcakes at each high school to all who

received a lunch. Congratulations to all. Best of Luck.





SEE NUTRITIONAL INFO

Check menus, see nutritional information and allergens. Students can rate and favorite menu items all from their phone.



For more information log into the District web page at www.wcsdpa.org

YOUR FOOD SERVICE TEAM

Scott Johnson, FSD Candy Rieder, Assistant FSD Janielle Cressley, Assistant FSD 814-723-6900 ext 1600 Johnsonst@wcsdpa.org

School Picnics !!! While they were modified to

maintain the current guidelines, it is GREAT to

picnic together again.

Melissa Kingen REGIONAL MANAGER 814-720-1140 mkingen@thenutritiongroup.biz

Corporate/Southwest Regional Office 580 Wendel Road | Suite 100 Irwin, PA 15642



THE NUTRITION GROUP